From: joseph csensick [53jjc@msn.com] Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 3:25 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job creation and investment.

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than standing in its way.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

joseph csensick

14004 merganzer ct 7045334957 charlotte, NC 28273

From: Meryl Pinque [merylpinque@yahoo.fr] Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 3:37 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business. Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Meryl Pinque

Odlin Rd Bangor, ME 04401

From: Reid Lerner [reidlerner@gmail.com] Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 3:41 PM

To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 83: Net Metering

Dear Chief Clerk of the Commission,

My name is Reid Lerner and I am a concerned citizen who lives at 121 Mulligan Drive, Chapel Hill, NC 27517. I chose to invest over \$30,000 in 2013 in residential solar PV panels for my home.

I did this in order to help the environment and with the understanding of the current net metering rules and regulations in North Carolina.

I want to be clear that I do NOT support changes to the net metering rules or regulations that would adversely affect rooftop solar in North Carolina. I respectfully request that the committee opposes any changes to net metering in NC that would adversely affect rooftop solar.

If you have any questions, please call me at 919-200-1443.

Sincerely,

Reid Lerner

From: laura austin [lraustin03@gmail.com] Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 3:51 PM To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job creation and investment.

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than standing in its way.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

laura austin

1219 lower flat creek rd alexander, NC 28701

From: Sue Smith [anitasue2000@hotmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 3:59 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job creation and investment.

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than standing in its way.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sue Smith

From: Lisa Poteet [lisa@duke.edu] Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 4:01 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business. Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lisa Poteet

4101 Bartlett Drive Durham, NC 27705

From: Sara Gritsavage [segrit1212@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 4:02 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water, threaten the public health and contribute to climate change.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sara Gritsavage

PO Box 276 Edneyville, 28727

From: sharon mora [sharon.mora31@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 4:06 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job creation and investment.

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than standing in its way.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

sharon mora

244 tara hills rd po box 97 Whittier, NC 28789

From: Heather Gibson [Heathermmgibson@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 4:06 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business. Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Heather Gibson

Anita dr Winston Salem, NC 27104

From: Scott Sheppard [sheppardflooring@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 4:09 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water, threaten the public health and contribute to climate change.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Scott Sheppard

PO Box 276 Edneyville, NC 28727

From: kay and J.D. Fish [jandkfish@bellsouth.net]

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 4:13 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business. Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. Some people do not appreciate government telling them what they can or cannot do...Well, the private market definitely SHOULD NOT have the authority to dictate what we can or cannot do.

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

kay and J.D. Fish

4916 Theys Road Raleigh, NC 27606

From: kay and J.D. Fish [jandkfish@bellsouth.net]

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 4:15 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water, threaten the public health and contribute to climate change.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

kay and J.D. Fish

4916 Theys Road raleigh, NC 27606

From: John Ullmann [ullmannone@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 4:16 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job creation and investment.

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar

capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than standing in its way.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

John Ullmann

299 Hamburg Mountain Road Weaverville, NC 28787

From: John Droz [aaprjohn@northnet.org] Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 4:21 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today OPPOSING net metering and solar energy.

Please do not burden North Carolina's business and individual ratepayers by supporting niche markets that are unable to be self-supporting.

Duke's request for less compensation to solar users is eminently sensible.

Thank you.

Sincerely.

John Droz

1722 River Drive Morehead City, NC 28557

From: Eva Mile [evakmile@gmail.com] Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 4:25 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job creation and investment.

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than standing in its way.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Eva Mile

PO Box 17341 Winston Salem, NC 27116

From: Steven Stusek [scstusek@gmail.com] Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 4:33 PM

To: Statements

Subject: RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job creation and investment.

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than standing in its way.

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Steven Stusek

711 Percy Street Greensboro, NC 27405